
From:   Jerry Guynes   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   September 24, 2015

Subject:   FCC File 1045-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Sorry for the incorrect location information submitted for this application. The location of operation and the
location described in the 'why STA is necessary/Purpose of operation' section should both be:

Latitude 42.590 North , Longitude -94.640 West. The description of the location should be: approximately
5km Northeast of Pomeroy, Iowa.

Thanks and regards,
Jerry Guynes


